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Official Publication of the Mid-Western Educational Research Association

May 1, 2010

The editors of the Mid-Western Educational Researcher 
announce that we are no longer accepting submissions for the 
journal, effective May 15, 2010. We are working to prepare the 
summer issue (the fall conference program), and the fall issue 
(articles already accepted). Please await an announcement from 
the new editors regarding when submission acceptance will 
resume in the fall.

The editors would like to thank everyone for your support 
throughout our tenure. This is a marvelous journal and an 
excellent venue for publishing. We encourage everyone to 
continue their support of the journal as MWERA continues to 
engage important educational research.

Sincerely,

the Editors,
Mid-Western Educational Researcher

Editors
Julia Matuga Savilla Banister Tim Murnen

Bowling Green State University  444 Education Building  Bowling Green, Ohio  43403  419.372.7317  mer@bgsu.edu
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